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Subject: Codes for Non-ICAO Airfields 
 
Background/Discussion:  This is a request to identify a DAFIF unique assigned 4-digit 
alphanumeric code for all airfields that have no ICAO identifier in the U.S. AFFSA is looking for 
possibilities of providing a uniform naming convention. 
 
Recommendation: All non ICAO airfields in the U.S. be assigned a 4-digit alphanumeric code. 
 
Submitted by: Ann Behrns 
Organization:  Air Force 
Date: 04/26/2002 
 
 
02-01 MEETING:  NIMA requests that the U.S. identify DAFIF unique assigned 4-digit 
alphanumeric codes for all U.S. airfields that have no ICAO identifier.  It was stated that AFFSA 
would like a uniform naming convention. 
 
02-02 MEETING: NIMA requests that the U.S. identify DAFIF unique assigned 4-digit 
alphanumeric codes for all U.S. airfields that have no ICAO identifier.  It was stated that AFFSA 
would like a uniform naming convention.  It was agreed that the ACF ICAO idents working group 
would resolve this issue.   
 
03-01 MEETING: See ACF ICAO Identifier Working Group presentation by Mr. Pat Millspaw 
in the presentation section of these minutes.   
 
04-01 MEETING: ACF discussion led to the consensus of the ACF to close this issue and open 
a new issue 04-01-168, Identifiers for Heliports and Helipads.  CLOSED 
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